
The County Water District of Billings Heights
realizes the important role that contractors
and builders play in the District and invite
you to review our rules and regulations for
working within the District. It is important to
review the standards and fees from time to
time as they are subject to change to meet
the needs of the District. If you have any
questions that are not addressed within
these links or regarding any other aspect of
working within the District please feel free
to call the office.
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https://www.heightswaterdistrict.com/contractors/page/contractors-contact-information
https://www.heightswaterdistrict.com/print/pdf/node/86

